
The Individual Shareholders Meeting Consultation Committee held its fourth and last meeting in
2017, on 6 December at Centre Eugene Schueller, Clichy.

 Review of the news relating to the Group since 11 September 2017.

 Presentation on the main Human resources stakes facing L’Oréal by Jérôme Tixier, Executive Vice-President
Human Resources and Advisor to the Chairman, followed by a discussion.

 Discussion on shareholders brochures and the Annual report

 Assessment of its activities in 2017 and suggestions as to topics to be addressed in 2018 such as a site visit
and a meeting with a Business Manager or Division Manager.

The next Shareholders Consultation Committee meeting will be held on Wednesday 21 March 2018
in Clichy, France.
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